
 

 

 

 

SAPC e-Note: Notice of non-compliance & submission deadline extension   
  

Dear Pharmacist, 
  
Please find the attached letter concerning your non-compliance with Continuing Professional Development 
(CPD) Requirements and the implications thereof. In an effort to ensure that all registered pharmacists 
who experienced CPD system challenges in the last week of the grace period, which ended on 30 April 
2022, are compliant and up to date, the SAPC has extended the deadline for 2021 CPD entries to 31 
May 2022.  
 
Please note that registered pharmacists who are not tutors or Responsible Pharmacists, who fail to comply 
with the CPD requirements by 31 May 2022, will be designated as non-practising pharmacists on the 
register. Tutors and Responsible Pharmacists who fail to comply with the CPD requirements by 31 May 
2022 will be referred to the Professional Conduct Department for disciplinary action to be instituted against 
them.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
VM Tlala 
Registrar/CEO 
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